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From: Deanna Homer [deannahomer@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 1:17 PM
To: NRCExecSec Resource
Subject: Filtered Venting System

I appeal to the NRC commissioners to order the installation of the high-capacity filtered venting system in the 
thirty-one General Electric Mark I and Mark II Boiling Water Reactors, which are similar to those that exploded 
and melted down at Fukushima Daiichi, Japan on March 11, 2011.  
European reactors already have these high capacity venting systems, which were installed after the Chernobyl 
nuclear catastrophe in 1986.  
Since the NRC staff has determined the necessity of installing the high-capacity filtered venting system, there is 
no argument for exposing the public to unnecessary danger which these filters could mitigate in case of an 
accident. 
Sincerely, 
Deanna Homer 
Stillwater, Oklahoma  
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